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From: Mary Killeen McCans

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance 250382
Date: Monday, May 5, 2025 9:04:00 AM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the
sender address before replying or clicking links.

Dear Public Testimony Public Testimony,

I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. I am an avid biker- owning one car allows
my partner and I to own a home and spend our money supporting local businesses in Kansas
City. I frequently use my bike to get around, access healthcare, get to classes at UMKC
(nearly 40 blocks away). The Vision Zero funds have created bike lanes that make my rides
safer and more accessible. The parts of my ride that are most harrowing are near my home,
especially on Independence Ave. cutting these funds would be detrimental to the city,
especially with events like the World Cup coming up. I love this city, and I love telling my
friends how bikeable and walkable it is. Please preserve this vital infrastructure and continue
to fund improvements so our city can continue to develop.

Regards,

Mary Killeen McCans
329 Maple Blvd

Kansas City, MO 64124
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